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The Paper Safe continues to be an outstanding program for AVVA that is much needed
and wanted. The Paper Safe is an estate planning for veterans and their families and
consists of documentations, medical issues/reports, VA and medical reports, numbers,
Will/DD214 and banking information so that when something happens the family knows
right where to go for funeral arrangements and other important documents they may
need.

Since I reported in my last report — the Paper Safe requests have picked up. They have
picked up so much that we are down to two (2) boxes so we will be ordering them soon.
Please have patience.

To order the Paper Safe: On the AVVA.org website we have a new form under programs
“Paper Safe”. Click on “Paper Safe Order form. All you have to do is fill the form out
and the requests come to, Switzer3(@frontiernet.net. It really saves time and then we
have an accounting of the request.

We thank you all in advance, and please spread the word, we miss getting these out to our
veterans and their families — it is of utmost importance to our organization to help our
families have a smooth transition. Please spread the word. Thank you.

We would truly like to the Patricia Harris, Esq., the new General Counsel for the vietnam
Veterans of America’s Benefits Department. She is very pleased and excited with our
Paper Safe and asked if she could put some information on our table at the convention.
Please stop by the AVVA booth, there will be information on Power of Attorney’s and
Guardianship forms.



